
A REAL LETTER FROM 1972

American Nazi Party
P.O. Box 85942, Westland, MI 48185

George Lincoln Rockwell, Chairman

August 5, 1972

George W. Bush
1744 Brookings Avenue
Huston, TX  12345

Dear George:

I really appreciated you taking time off from your busy schedule to come brief our boys about the current state-
of-the-art USAFTM jets.  I thought it took particular courage and dedication for you to go AWOL and even miss
your flight status physical to be here.  You're just the kind of man we need in our organization.

George, you're going to go far in politics – probably farther than your old man.  By the way, remember to give
him my regards the next time you see him.  Get him to tell you that story about the time we conned the Colonel
of Luftstalag 13 out of his cigars.  You'll love that story.

Anyway, I just want you to know that we're always happy to see you.  We'll be there to help you any time you
need it.  Just remember us if you need any of those Kikes, Spics, Porch-Monkeys, Boat Niggers, Chinks, or
Push-Starts taken care of.  You probably want to pay close attention to those goddamned Camel Jockeys,
especially the Towel-Heads – sure, they have the right attitude about the Kikes, but they're just as dangerous.

Also remember that (as you know from experience J), we're really good at “interrogations.”

Thanks again,

George Lincoln Rockwell
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